From: Kathleen Hendrickson

To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: Re: Docket Numbers UE-160918 and UG-160919, Comment 3
Date: Sunday, January 7, 2018 9:23:02 PM

To the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commissioners:

Ecofriendly natural gas is NOT a green solution. Why is Puget Sound Energy seeking
approval to build a new liquid natural gas plant that will become obsolete quite soon?

Please do not approve this request. Please require PSE to commit to a carbon free future!
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Hendrickson

PO Box 1433, 18226 Vashon Hwy SW
Vashon WA 98070
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